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Bill 23, More Homes Built Faster Act 2022 
 

On November 10, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. York Region requests the Province of Ontario to halt Bill 23 and begin consultation 

with the Housing Supply Action Plan Implementation Team to ensure municipalities 

can work in partnership with the Province of Ontario over the next few months to 

address the housing affordability concerns in our communities. 

2. The Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing be requested to appoint key 

stakeholders, such as the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO), to the 

Housing Supply Action Plan Implementation Team. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report, including new Attachment 5, presented as 

Item G.1.1 on the revised agenda, to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, 

local municipalities, AMO, Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) and local 

MPPs. 
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